| Tulare Local
Healthcare District

** NOTICE OF CANCELLATION **

Tulare Local Healthcare District
Tower Construction Committee Meeting
Tuesday, March 8, 2022, at 6:30 PM
Administrative Offices, Construction Trailer
869 N. Cherry Street, Tulare, CA
(Northeast corner of Terrace and Gem Street)

Due to the lack of Tower Construction Committee business,
the March 8, 2022, meeting has been canceled.

The next regular meeting of the Tower Construction Committee
is scheduled for Tuesday, April 12, 2022, at 6:30 PM.
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